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On this special occasion I wish to gratefully thank the many colleagues and friends who 

have helped, supported and welcomed me in Pune and India throughout many years. You 

have made the GMRT a big part of my professional and personal life, and each single visit, 

whether for observations or meetings, has been a wonderful and fulfilling experience. 

Working with the GMRT staff has been, and still is, a privilege.  The contribution of the 

GMRT to astrophysics has been enormous, in several different areas, and a lot still has to 

come now that we have entered the new enthusiastic times in preparation to the SKA. I 

wish the most successful future to the full GMRT team. 

 

 


